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BORRC.261.CMR

I feel it is very unfair that the required CEU's to maintain my RRT license has literally now doubled! CEU's are very costly and time consuming. It's not an easy talk to get the 15 CEU's as it is. We are not getting a pay raise but spending more money to keep same license nor do we get paid for our time spent obtaining the CEU's. This is wrong and truthfully just another way to take our hard earned money away from us.
It's not like you upped it a few, you have literally doubled the requirement. This is completely unfair and myself and my fellow respiratory therapists are in an uproar about it.

Kati Pike
47 Rockhill Drive
Dartmouth, Ma 02747
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